
            EASTHAVEN BAPTIST CHURCH 
                  WEEKEND SERVICES FOR OCTOBER 29 & 30 - 2016 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WORSHIP AND SERVICE SUPPORT VOLUNTEERS 
If you are interested in joining the service support team (includes 
prayer, hosting, media, and producing), contact the church office. 
If you are interested in joining the worship team (vocals and              
instruments), contact Pastor Andy and join us for open auditions 
on Tuesday nights at 6:15pm. 

CHURCH OFFICE VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
If you would like to volunteer in the office (answering phones and 
miscellaneous projects), please call the office. 

WEDNESDSAY NIGHT SUPPER VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Wednesday Night Supper needs dish/clean up and serving                     
volunteers. Contact the office to help. 

 

WELCOME! 
If you’re visiting Easthaven for the first time, make yourself at home, 
we’re glad you’re here! Here’s some info to help you feel more  
comfortable during your visit:  
• Kids are always welcome in our services, however if you’d like: 

• Childcare is provided for kids (infant-age 2) in the nursery. 
• A Baby Care room is provided for nursing moms & energetic kids.  

It’s in the foyer to the right as you exit the sanctuary. 
[Dismissed during the service] Preschool Praise for kids (age 2-3) 
[Dismissed during the service] Worship celebrations for kids (age  4-9) 
 

For more information and resources, visit our website at easthaven.org. 

SERVED 5-6PM ON WEDNESDAYS 
AGE 2 AND UNDER: FREE  |  10 & UNDER: $1.50  
11+ IS $2.50  |  NOT TO EXCEED $8 PER FAMILY 

BURGERS, CHIPS,                
BAKED BEANS,            

SALAD, AND COOKIES 

THEME ON NOVEMBER 2: Operation Christmas Child 
Night. Bring a filled shoebox & receive 100 points for 
your team. Shoeboxes will be available for pick up  
soon (or feel free to use one from home). 



DEACONS THIS WEEK:  
If you need any assistance, our deacons are prepared to help. 

Curt Ethington, Darren Banek, George Strickle 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 
It’s that time of year again! As a church, we’re hoping to pack 550 
boxes for children in need around the world. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

COLUMBIA FALLS CHURCH PLANT OUTREACH 
The new Columbia Falls church plant will be hosting their first 
outreach event on October 31. To support them, bring a bag of 
candy to the office before October 31 or volunteer to help at the 
event in Columbia Falls. 

CZECH MISSION TEAM INFORMATIONAL MEETINGS 
After each service on October 29, 30, November 5, and 6, there will 
be informational meetings for the 2017 Czech mission trip in the 
conference room in the office. If you are interested in next year’s 
trip, please plan on attending one of these meetings. 

WOMEN OF PRAYER 
All women are invited to pray for widows and single mothers on 
Friday, November 4, at 10am in room 206. Questions, please call 
Bev Morken. 

ALIGN CLASS 
This class outlines our statements of beliefs and doctrines and is 
also a requirement of membership. The class is November 6, 
12:30-4pm, lunch provided. Sign up in the atrium.  

PRE-ELECTION PRAYER MEETING 
Join us as we pray for the election on Monday, November 7, from 
6:30-7:30pm at Easthaven. The sanctuary will also be open all day 
for prayer on Election Day (November 8).  

INSANITY OF GOD MOVIE AND SOUTH ASIA SHARING 
On November 13, we will have a showing of Insanity of God at 
6pm followed by a sharing time from our August and September 
South Asia mission teams at 7:30pm at Easthaven. 

WANT TO USE TEXT GIVING? TEXT “EBC”, THE AMOUNT AND FUND TO 73256  

ATTENDANCE LAST WEEK: 742 | SUMMIT LIFE CHURCH: 31 | NIGHTLIFE: 487 

FINANCIALS (AS OF SEPTEMBER 30, 2016):  GIVING TO DATE: $912,209 
BUDGET TO DATE: $893,156| GIVING VS. BUDGET: $19,053| YTD EXPENSES: $844,292 



WEEKLY PRAYER SHEET 

10/30/2016  

We’d love to pray for you! Update our online prayer chain by going to 
easthaven.org. Click resources, then prayer. Click on  

share your prayer request and fill out the form.  

A Supreme Decision 
By Franklin Graham 

 
‘In many ways, the 2016 presidential election is not about 
the personalities running or the parties they represent—it’s 
about the judges they will appoint. The next president will 
choose judges for the Supreme Court and for federal courts 
who will largely determine which version of the American 
future the nation gets: a secular-progressive version hostile 
to Biblical Christianity, or one friendly to religious liberty 
and the sanctity of human life. Every president since 
Ronald Reagan has appointed two Supreme Court justices. 
President Obama appointed two, Sonia Sotomayor and 
Elena Kagan, who voted for gay marriage by judicial fiat. 
On November 8, the stakes get higher: the next president 
could appoint up to four justices. The fate of America is                
increasingly tied to sweeping Supreme Court rulings.                 
Beyond the Supreme Court, the past three presidents have 
each appointed more than 300 federal district and circuit 
court judges. Some of those same judges are the ones who 
have ruled mercilessly against Christian bakers, florists, 
photographers, and others who have revisited servicing  
homosexual weddings as a matter of Christian conscience. 

In voting on November 8, remember the impact federal 
courts can have on fundamental religious freedoms of 
Christians, and how your vote will affect the future of            
Gospel proclamation in America for generations. Nearly 
30 million evangelicals failed to make their way to the 
voting booth in the last election cycle. We must not         
repeat that mistake again this November.”                                                                                    



WE PRAY FOR AN EFFECTIVE WITNESS OF THE 
GOSPEL BY THE FOLLOWING MISSIONARIES: 

Andy and Janet Kerr: Emmaus Encounter, Lakeside  
‘Northern Lights’: Middle East 
Paul’: Christian Aid Mission, Central Asia 
Pray for ‘Paul’s’ safety, effectiveness of translation work, and wit-
ness in a hostile environment of unreached Muslim people. 
Jorene Williams: BCM, After School Bible Club 
Pray for helpers and students at Helena Flats and Edgerton.    
Kveta a Vladimir Zemanov: Vysoke Myto, Czech Republic  
Pray for a small team going in November and in the spring. 
Easthaven Ministries: Pray for more helpers in Awana. 
Chris & Kim Baker: Summit Life Church in Whitefish 
Pray for disciples who will impact the city of Whitefish. 
Bruce & Jessica Crockett, Kyle & Marisa Rosas: Flathead Valley 
Church Plant. Bruce and Kyle are asking the Lord for 100           
contacts in 100 days. They will pray for their salvation and           
journey in the faith. Join them in that prayer. 
South Asia Project: Pray that the Holy Spirit will work in the lives 
of the Hindu gurus who recently heard the truth. They lead a mil-
lion followers of the One Lord Society who believe there is only 
one God, but they are still trying to understand who He is. Pray 
that their eyes would be open to the truth. 
New Tribes Mission: Pray for Carmen DeVries in Papua New Guin-
ea and Jake and Katie Oyler as they attend classes. Pray that Car-
men’s 6th graders will fall deeper in love with Jesus  
Aaron Benson: Pray as he attends YWAM and serves in SE Asia. 
Pray for safety and effective witness and ministry as they              
distribute Bibles.  
 

                   BE IN PRAYER FOR THE FOLLOWING: 
West Shore Community Church, Big Arm 
Gardiner Baptist Fellowship, Gardiner 
Flathead Valley Community College, Kalispell 
Juvenile Detention Center/Probation 

“ My vote doesn’t count. In a world that might say one vote 
doesn’t matter… It does matter because each person is of    

infinite worth and values… your vote is a declaration of        
importance as a person and a citizen.” 

Billy Graham 



John was born in Sea�le, Washington and grew up in Walla 
Walla. He was blessed to be raised in a Chris�an home and 

a�end Trinity Bap�st Church. John received Christ in pre-school at Liberty 
Chris�an School. A$er gradua�ng from Walla Walla High School, he a�ended 
Western Bap�st College where he received a BS in Business Management. 
He met his wife, Marcee, during college and they were married in July 1996. 
John and Marcee have three children: Logan, Owen, and Corey. When they 
are not at church, they love to play soccer and basketball, hang out with 
friends, and enjoy God’s crea�on in beau�ful northwest Montana.  

Mitch was born in Kalispell into an amazing family that loves 
and serves the Lord. When he was eight years old, he asked 

Jesus to be his Lord and Savior in AWANA. A$er he heard that missionaries 
travel the world and tell people about Jesus, missions became his                         
passion. Mitch has been a�ending Easthaven since 1999. He has been              
serving in the youth group since then, with a few breaks to go around the 
world and tell people about Jesus in Brazil, Mexico, Thailand, Cambodia,         
Taiwan, Honduras, and mul�ple YWAM training schools. A$er all these trips, 
Mitch has seen the value of traveling the world to show people the love of 
Christ, but he has also seen the need here in his home town.  

PETER LINDSKOOG 

Peter grew up in a Chris�an home in Central California. He 
a�ended Montana Wilderness School of the Bible (MWSB). 
While at Bible school he met Emily. They were married in 

September 2005 in Fort Benton, MT where they lived and ministered in their 
local church. Peter served on staff for nine years at Community Bible Church 
as youth pastor. In June of 2013, the Lindskoogs moved to the Flathead Valley 
so Peter could answer the longing of his heart to pursue mission avia�on. 
While training and praying towards that goal, they have started working with 
the College Life ministry at Easthaven and plan to con�nue in this role un�l a 
door opens up on the mission field. Peter and Emily have four children: Rhe�, 
Brylee, Ella, and Maggie.  

MITCH BLOCK 
Thank you for your service! 

JOHN CONNERLY 
Thank you for your service! 

Thank you for your service! 

OCTOBER IS PASTOR AND DIRECTOR APPRECIATION MONTH 

Join us as we celebrate and thank them! 



C Z E C H  T E A M  

i n f o r m a t i o n a l  
m e e t i n g s  

...there will be informational meetings 
for the 2017 Czech mission trip in the                 
conference room in the office. If you are 
interested in joining next year’s mission 
trip, please plan on attending one of 
these meetings. 

OCTOBER 29/30 
AND  

NOVEMBER 5/6 
(on these weekends) 

After each service... 

MISSION TRIP 



SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 6 
12:30-4:00PM 
LUNCH PROVIDED! 

This class… 
• Outlines our statements of                

beliefs and doctrines 
• Is a requirement of membership 
• Is November 6 from 12:30-4pm 
• Includes lunch! 

This is your last chance to become  

a member at Easthaven before   

2017. Sign up in the Atrium. 



50+ Senior Adult Ministry to host Greg Gianforte as 
guest speaker at the monthly luncheon. 

GREG GIANFORTE AT EASTHAVEN 

THE 50+ MINISTRY WOULD LIKE TO INVITE EVERYONE...  
Attend this Friday’s special presentation featuring gubernatorial 
candidate, Greg Gianforte, on November 4. Gianforte will be 
speaking from 12:15-1pm. 

Come be a part of Gianforte’s “Whistle Stop Tour,” as he visits 40+ 
communities between October 30 and November 7. Don’t miss a 
final opportunity to hear from your Montana gubernatorial          
candidate as he shares his views reflective of Christian values and 
the issues concerning all Montanans. 

FOR THOSE ATTENDING THE MONTHLY 50+ LUNCHEON… 
Lunch will be served this Friday from 11:00AM to 12:00PM in the  
gym. At noon, we will move to the sanctuary to hear from our 
guest speaker. 

The 50+ luncheon is normally held the first Friday of every month 
beginning at 12:00PM. For more info about the 50+ ministry and 
luncheon, please contact Pastor Mike through the church office 
at (406) 752-7021. 

For more information regarding each of the candidates, go to: 
www.gregformontana.com  |  Greg Gianforte   
www.stevebullock.com  |  Steve Bullock   
We encourage everyone to be informed and vote on November 8. 




